
I am an oregon resident and support hb2303. Many people cannot afford to go to the doctor just to get 
a prescription for a simple cold medicine. It would not be putting it back on the sales floor, a pharmacist 
or tech would still have to verify the person is indeed sick. Please pass this bill.  
Thank you, 
Samantha Blake  
 


